Jay Reddon

I do not see how you can INCREASE restrictions on a permit that is not being changed.
Additionally, how are you working with this company to enhance our employment and tax base? It
is regulations like this, that a.) do not work with companies to enhance our County and State, and b.)
change the rules in the middle of the game, that continue to hurt our economy and detract from our
State!

Consideration should be given to enhance this Companies ability to operate, not place additional
limits and hardships which is harmful to them and our local economy!

These regulations are causing lost opportunities for our State and economy! Help find a solution and
not be part of the problem!



